From: Elizabeth Dominey

Sent: 19 November 2020 17:03

To: Planning (Isles of Scilly)

Subject: Planning representation P/20/44
Dear Madam

| represent the Harbour View Manangement Company, The Thorofare, Hugh Town.

The present Manangement Company has only just received documentation that clearly shows that the boundary
wall between Harbour View Mansions and Park View is not as stated on the plans submitted on the building
application P/20/44.

Mre Sonia Vickers Fletcher has submitted a copy of the plan on 18.11.20

The Management Company has met and is taking legal advice about this boundary and in view of this requests that
the planning application decision is deferred until this is resolved.

Yours faithfully

Liz Dominey



